From: Greer Kabb-Langkamp

To: Molly Kapeluck

Subject: Nexus Committee meeting?

Date: Thursday, July 18, 2019 11:48:39 AM
Hi Molly,

Have you had any luck getting a meeting time scheduled for everyone?

Also, can | get a copy of the declaration that states that the $7.5 million MUST be used for safety and
safety only? | don’t see that specification in the original contract terms and am wondering if there is
a documented resolution agreed to by Council that the money would only be used to benefit the city
as whole and that it must be used for safety related issues.

I’d like to make sure we are staying within the legal parameters as specified by contract or formal
documentation for use of the funds. Thanks!

Greer Langkamp

330-388-6820
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